
 

 

 

 

September 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 13 A Level Maths Course - Textbooks 

 

As you are aware your child has just started the second year of a two year A level maths course. As a 

result they are required to purchase the following resources for the course: ‘Year 2 Pure Mathematics’ 
and ‘Year 2 Statistics and Mechanics’.   
 

Due to the Covid-19 lockdown, we did not issue this letter prior to the start of the course and the 

students have already received their books.  We do however respectfully request prompt payment for 

them by Friday 2nd October at the latest.   

 

The total cost of purchasing these two books is £24.00.  Payment should be paid via the online 

payment system. 

 

If you are entitled to a bursary, we will reimburse you the full cost of these resources. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Mr S Rahim 

Head of Maths 

 

 


